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Janzen, Heather

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Erin Edwards - Road Safety Audit – College Drive and Wiggins Avenue 

- CK 6330-1 x 6000-5

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Sunday, April 21, 2024 5:56 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Erin Edwards ‐ Road Safety Audit – College Drive and Wiggins Avenue ‐ CK 6330‐1 x 
6000‐5 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Sunday, April 21, 2024 ‐ 17:35 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Sunday, April 21, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Erin 

Last Name: Edwards 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Leddy Cres 
Ward: Ward 8 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Regular Business Meeting of City Council 
Wed April 24, 2024 
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What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 9.2.1-Road Safety Audit - College Park and Wiggins Avenue 
(CC2023-0602) 

Comments: 
To Saskatoon City Council, 
 
I strongly encourage the city to work on implementing recommendations number 8, 9 and 10 that are presented in 
the Road Safety Audit at College Drive and Wiggins Ave.  
 
While I do not travel through this intersection very often I do have difficulty at other intersections with drivers honking 
at me to get out of their way. I have started to "take the lane" more often after Natasha's death. I want to be more 
visible, sometimes this means drivers cannot turn right while I'm waiting for the light to turn green and go straight 
through the intersection. Since I have started doing this I have been honked at three times and yelled at to get out of 
the way so they can turn right on red. This city needs more awareness of cyclists and their right to share the road 
and not fear for their lives like many of us do every day of the year.  
 
Please help make this city safer for cyclists in 2024 
 
Thank you  
Erin Edwards 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




